
MHS Bookstore Paying Online Through Intouch 
Intouch - ​https://az-aguafria.intouchreceipting.com/  

MHS Website - ​https://www.aguafria.org/mhs  
 

✤ There are two ways to locate the bookstore webstore.  
 

1 - Quick Links on the main MHS website               2 - Click on Departments > Bookstore from the main MHS website 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

            Select Webstore  on the left hand side of the screen  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
✤ To login use your ParentVUE account provided by 
the Guidance Department. 
 
If you do not have a ParentVUE account, you can 
login by using your child’s student ID number as the 
User Name and their last name as the password.  The 
first letter should be capitalized. 
 
User Name: 12345 
Password: Bell 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://az-aguafria.intouchreceipting.com/
https://www.aguafria.org/mhs


 
✤ Once you’re logged in, you will see your child/ren listed on the homescreen.  Select the child you are shopping for. 
You can come back to this screen later to shop for a different child to add them all to the same receipt. 

  
 
 
 
 
Any unpaid fines/fees will show once you select 
your child.  You can then view them and pay 
them accordingly.  Library fines take 24 hours to 
update in Intouch.  They can also be accessed by 
selecting Pay Fines/Fees. 
 
 
 

✤ Course Fees will appear with the name of each course, and Library Fines will specify what the fine is for.  
 
Course Fees 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Library Fines 

 
 
 
✤ Items can then be selected to pay.  
 
You can click “Your Family” at this point to select 
fees/fines for any additional children to add to the same 
invoice.  The processing fee is a percentage of the total 
items being paid for. When you are ready to pay, select 
Checkout. 
 
 



✤ Enter your payment information and select Pay Now.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The processing fee is 
based on your overall 
total.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

✤ Your receipt will now populate and prompt you to print it for your records. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Receipts are then 
available to be 
reprinted from your 
child’s home page 
under Reports.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


